CHILI’'S IS PROUD TO SUPPORT

Happy Valley
School

Let Chili's do the cooking while we support Happy Valley School Family Fun Night at the
same time. With each flyer presented on Monday February 23rd and Wednesday February
25th Chili's will donate 16% of the event day sales back to this great organization.

The Happy Valley School Family Fun Night Give Back Event is:
Monday February 23rd and Wednesday February 25th 2015
from 4:30 pm to 9:30 pm

This is in support of Happy Valley School Family Fun Night. Flyers will be accepted both
days open to close and are also valid on take out orders. Only valid at Chili's Happy Valley
10040 W. Happy Valley Road Peoria AZ, 85383
(623) 572-0107 www.chilis.com

We look forward to seeing you at Chili’s!

more GIVING BACK happens here !' i

Give Back Event flyer required with each check to receive credit for the sale. Sale cannot be included in donation amount with out flyer.
Offer only valid on the date and location stated above. Donations will not be given on sales made prior to or past this date.



